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May 3, 2013   

Ms. Rosemary Mackenzie 
Administrator 
Etobicoke York Community Council 
Etobicoke Civic Centre 
399 The West Small, Main Floor 
Dear Ms. Mackenzie:   

RE:  10th Annual Toronto International BrazilFest   

The 10th Annual Toronto International BrazilFest will be taking place on Sunday, July 21st  , 2013 at 
Earlscourt Park from 11:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m.  This event is a celebration of music, food and culture.  

I would like to make the following recommendation for the next Etobicoke York Community Council 
meeting of May 14, 2013.   

RECOMMENDATION:   

1) Etobicoke York Community Council recommends that, for liquor licensing purposes, the "10th 

Annual Toronto International BrazilFest" taking place on Sunday, July 21, 2013 at Earlscourt 
Park from 11:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m. be declared an event of municipal significance and/or 
community significance and advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario that it has 
no objection to it taking place.   
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